
6/4/2021 Effective Sunday, 18.4: Wearing a Mask Outdoors Is No Longer Mandatory | Ministry of Health

https://www.gov.il/en/departments/news/17042021-01 1/1

Press Releases

E�ective Sunday, 18.4: Wearing a Mask Outdoors Is No Longer Mandatory

In light of the current infection rate that continues to be low across the country

Press release:

In light of the current infection rate that continues to be low across the country, relaxation restrictions has been approved regarding outdoor

masking requirements.

The Ministry of Health Director General amended the Public's Health Ordinance and e�ective tomorrow, 18.4.2021 there will be no masking

requirements outdoors. 

This means that one is now permitted to go outdooes without wearing a mask, as well as in one's personal living area. 

It should be stressed that the Ministry of Health guidance concerning the masking requirement in outdoor gatherings remains unchanged.

The masking requirement also remains unchanged for indoors. The Ministry of Health reminds the public that everyone must take a mask with

them when going out as it will be required for indoor stay and to follow the masking, distancing and hygiene practices, for the sake of

everyone's health. 
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